WILL SERVE LETTER

August 29, 2019

To:  The West-Warren Warren Water District
5783 W 950N
Ogden, Utah 84404

From: Randy Marriott
5238 W2150N
Ogden, Utah 84404

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to confirm that Randy Marriott will provide 3 acre-feet of Weber Basin water to
each of the following: James Sidney Enterprises, LLC, Thomas W. Close, and Josh Barnett (for a
total of 9 acre-feet).

RandyMariott



West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District
1561S. 7500 wW.
Ogden, UT 84404
801-259-7614
westwarrenwtr@gmail.com

October 4, 2019

On Behalf of Jim Bowen,
To Whom It May Concern:

The West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District will supply culinary water to the Jim
Bowen Subdivision, on 7900 W. in West Warren, Utah. Mr. Bowen has presented the board
with evidence that Randy Marriott will provide secondary water to the subdivision. The
secondary water system must be installed, functioning and inspected by Mr. Randy Giordano
before completion of the building and before culinary water service will be turned on. Fees
have been paid as of September 30,2019. The culinary water service must also be installed

according to the specifications of the water district and inspected prior to service being turned
on.

Should you have questions or comments, please contact the district clerk.

Sincerely,

-- “’%W’Wﬂ%/

Melissa Murray
District Clerk
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